From: Daniel Wilson

Sent: 23 February 2020 10:54
To: Andy Tilsiter

Subject: 1 Chesterford Gardens

Hi Andy,
Thank you for asking me to reviewing the trees in the garden at 1 Chesterford Gardens.

As discussed, | recommend that we crown and reduce the two large fir trees to the left hand side of the property. |

suggest the height be reduced by about 4m and the lateral branches by about 3m. _

| also recommend that the bay tree at the rear be removed. It is growing too close to the house and is now starting
to lean on the roofline. | understand there are signs of ground movement and some cracking to the rear

brickwork. The tree itself is showing signs of decay and is causing excessive shading and dominance to the
property. | have looked into the possibility of reducing the height of the tree but consider this will force excessive
lateral growth and could further damage the property given the shallow and steep nature of the garden. | | I

Please let me know.

Many thanks
Daniel Wilson
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